
 

 

CORPORATE PARENTING 
SUB-COMMISSION

TUESDAY 19 JUNE 2007 AT 6:00 PM

AT THE COUNCIL HOUSE,
DERWENT STREET ENTRANCE

 
1.  Election of the a) Chair and b) Vice Chair for the municipal 

year 2007-08 
 

 

2.  Apologies 
 

 

3.  Late items to be introduced by the Chair 
 

 

4.  Declarations of Interest 
Members are invited to declare any interests they have in the 
business on the agenda, including; 

• personal interests 
• prejudicial interests 
• whether the Group Whip has been applied in respect of 

any of the matters under consideration 
 

 

5. Minutes 
a) Confirmation of the minutes of the meeting held on 19 

December 2006 
b) To receive minute No 107/06 of the Children & Young 

People Commission held on 13 March 2007, that related 
to business of the Corporate Parenting Sub Commission. 

 

 
Attached 

 Call-in 
 

 

6. To consider any matter referred to the Commission in relation 
to a call-in of a decision 
 

 
 

 Items for Discussion 
 

 

7. Reducing Offending by Looked After Children 
To consider  the progress of partner agencies in working with 
Looked After Children aged 10 – 17 years within Derby to 
reduce offending within this vulnerable group 
 
 

Tim O’Neill 
and Elene 
Constantinou 
- Attached 

8. Inspection and Management Visits to Children’s Homes 
To consider the outcomes of visits by both external inspectors 
and internal senior managers. 
 

Rod Jones - 
Attached 



9. Member Visits to Children’s Homes 
To consider how best to fulfil corporate parenting 
responsibilities in relation to looked after children resident in 
the Council-run children’s homes 
 

Rod Jones - 
Attached 

10. Statistical Information on Looked After Children 
To consider the latest range of data  

Keith 
Woodthorpe - 
Attached 

 
NOTES: 
 
(1) For more information on this agenda or the meeting please contact 

Gemma Barlow on Derby 255465, e-mail 
gemma.barlow@derby.gov.uk  or minicom Derby 256666.  If you are 
planning to attend the meeting and have any specific requirements 
please contact us on the number above for assistance. 

(2) Please note that refreshments for members of this Sub Commission 
will be served in the Riverside Restaurant between 5.30 and 6.00 pm 
before the meeting.  If you have any special requirements please 
contact Kath Endsor – Catering Manager on 01332 255388. 

 


